
                                                                  
     

 
MEMORANDUM 

 
************************************************************************ 
 
TO:       Nadia Barrera-Ramirez, Chair 

Members of the Zoning and Platting Commission 
  
FROM:     Wendy Rhoades  
                  Housing and Planning Department 
  
DATE:      March 28, 2022 
  
RE:      C14-2021-0193 – 7400 South Congress Avenue 
 
************************************************************************ 
 
The Neighborhood requests a postponement of the above-referenced rezoning case until 
April 19, 2022 in order to continue discussions with the Applicant about the proposed 
development.  The Applicant supports the Neighborhood’s postponement request.  Please 
see attached correspondence.   
 
 
 
 



From:
To:
Cc:
Subject:
Date:
Attachments:

Rhoades, Wendy

FW: Case C14-2021-0193
Monday, March 28, 2022 5:53:53 PM 
image001.png

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

Hello Wendy.  I hope you’re having a great day!

Please let me know if you have heard from any other neighbors and confirm that we are all set 
for the postponement tomorrow.

Thank you!

Have a wonderful evening!

Respectfully,
M

Michele Haussmann
PRINCIPAL

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:
This message and any attached files may contain privileged or other confidential information. If you have received it
in error, please advise the sender by reply email and immediately delete the message and any attachments without
copying or disclosing the contents. Thank you.

From: Michele Haussmann 
Sent: Monday, March 28, 2022 8:23 AM
To: Dot Aikman; wendy.rhodes@austintexas.gov; Joan Judy; Dianne & Ed 
Cc: Kayla Simon 
Subject: RE: Case C14-2021-0193

Wendy, I should have mentioned that the postponement request can be on the consent agenda 
with no discussion as the applicant supports it and we look forward to continuing to work with 
the neighborhood.

Thank you so much for your time and assistance.

Respectfully,
M

mailto:Wendy.Rhoades@austintexas.gov
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Michele Haussmann
PRINCIPAL

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:
This message and any attached files may contain privileged or other confidential information. If you have received it
in error, please advise the sender by reply email and immediately delete the message and any attachments without
copying or disclosing the contents. Thank you.

From: Michele Haussmann 
Sent: Monday, March 28, 2022 8:05 AM
To: Dot Aikman; wendy.rhodes@austintexas.gov; Joan Judy; Dianne & Ed
Cc: Kayla Simon 
Subject: RE: Case C14-2021-0193

Good morning all.  I hope everyone had a nice weekend.

Wendy, Dot is correct that we are continuing to work with the neighborhood.  The applicant 
does not oppose the requested postponement to April 19th.

Thank you.

Respectfully,
M

Michele Haussmann
PRINCIPAL

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:
This message and any attached files may contain privileged or other confidential information. If you have received it
in error, please advise the sender by reply email and immediately delete the message and any attachments without
copying or disclosing the contents. Thank you.

From: Dot Aikman 
Sent: Sunday, March 27, 2022 8:10 PM
To: wendy.rhodes@austintexas.gov; Michele Haussmann; Joan

mailto:wendy.rhodes@austintexas.gov
mailto:wendy.rhodes@austintexas.gov


Judy; Dianne & Ed 
Subject: Case C14-2021-0193

We are still working on compromises between the neighborhood and the development.  We are 
requesting a zoning meeting postponement.  Please advise.  Thank you

Dot Aikman
512.633.5281

CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL
source. Please use caution when clicking links or opening attachments. If you

believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please forward this email to
cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.
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